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28th March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Book Swap 

 

Our wonderful Eco Team are organising a Book Swap in school to promote a love of 

reading and the idea of reusing books to help save more trees. 

 

We are asking children to bring into school one book that they have finished reading in 

exchange for a ticket.  Your child can then choose another book to purchase with their 

ticket.  We are hoping to do this on a regular basis to encourage reading and 

sustainability. 

 

To prepare for our first Book Swap, please could we ask children to bring in one book 

after the Easter holidays that they have finished reading and are happy to donate - 

before Friday, 19th April. 

 

Our first Book Swap will take place the week commencing Monday, 22nd April. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Orlinski and the Eco Team 
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